March 2%, 1985

Dear President NWakayamacs

On behalf of the President, I would like to thank you for
your recent letter and accompanying resolutions pertaining
to the Compact of Free Association bstween the United
States and the Federated States of Micronesia.

I have taken the liberty of forwarding vour correspondence
to the U.S. Department of State for their benefit and
consideration.

I anpreciate vour bringing the resolutions to the
attention of the Administration. Please let me know if I
can he of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Lee L. Verstandig
Assistant to the President
for Intergovernmental Affairs

The Honorable Tosiwo Nakavama

Federated States of Micronesia
Representative Office

706 G Street, Southeast

Washington, D.C. 20003




